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Dear Parents/careers

Year R and Year 1 Little City Visit

We are excited to let you know that the very popular Little City pop up role play centre is coming to our
school on Monday 4th March.

Little city uses specially selected high-quality toys and equipment that your child/children can fully immerse
themselves in their own world. This is an enrichment opportunity to support our curriculum.

This is a great event for your child/children to engage in role play and use a range of equipment to support
their play and communication skills. 

For this event we kindly ask you to pay £2 per child to support the cost. This has been added to your parent
pay account. 

We look forward to welcoming Little City to King’s Academy Northern Parade Schools.

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs Taylor-Horsley


